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Safe Consumption Site in Saskatoon – Councillor R. Donauer 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the information be received and referred to the Board of Police Commissioners for 
consideration. 

 
History 
At the April 8, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department dated April 8, 2019 was considered. 
 
Your Committee received a presentation from Randy Pshebylo, Executive Director, 
Riversdale Business Improvement District, requesting a review of the medical clinic 
definition within the Zoning Bylaw in light of safety issues identified in other jurisdictions. 
 
Your Committee was advised that a general review of the Zoning Bylaw is underway 
and the definition of medical clinics within the Zoning Bylaw could be looked at.  It was 
noted, however, that the Zoning Bylaw in place now would apply to the current 
application.  In light of safety issues raised, your Committee is recommending that the 
report be referred to the Board of Police Commissioners for consideration. 
 
Attachment 
April 8, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 


